
 

 
Between Saturday 13th to Saturday 27th February we are challenging our pupils to help out at home 
with chores to raise some money for their chosen charity of the World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF). 
We know lots of our children already do jobs around the house, so please have a chat with them at 
home to plan their new chores and targets for how often they will do these.  

We have reminded children about appropriate safeguarding for sponsorship. Children may wish to 
donate their own pocket money, rather than ask others for sponsorship at this time. Every penny 
raised will add up to support the WWF and it is very much the taking part which counts! 

 

Name:………………………………………………………………………………………………………..    Year:………………….. 
 

 My planned chores How often will I do 
this between 13th-

27th Feb.? 
1.  

 
 

 

2.  
 
 

 

3.  
 
 

 

 

Sponsors 

Name: Sponsor amount per chore?  Total: Collected: 

    

    

    

    

 

Total collected £………………………………   Date paid……………………..        CASH or SCOPAY (please circle)                     


